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Friday, December 16th, 2016 Note from Mrs. Porter

Hello Xavier Family!

Sixth Grade participated in the Kiwanis Essay Contest.  
Congratulations to Mary Hanley, the first place 

winner!

What a wonderful time of year! I feel so blessed to have such 

wonderful students, teachers, staff, parents, guardians and 

grandparents! God has given so much to our Xavier family! 

Thank you all for your part in making Xavier Catholic School a 

great faith-filled place for kids!

[ŜǘΩǎ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǾƛƴƎ ƻƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

Leavenworth County Spelling Bee, on February 3, 2017:

Alana Robinson, Fifth Grade & Joey Discavage, Sixth Grade

Also, Xavier has a First Place winner in the 2016 Leavenworth 

Kiwanis Essay Contest and she is:

Mary Hanley, Sixth Grade

Next week, our first semester Xavier student leaders have 

planned some fun-filled activities, as we await the coming of our 

Savior on Christmas! Please refer to the calendar included in this 

email for details. On Pajama Day, students must wear athletic 

shoes. 

We are so proud of our first semester student leaders and all 

they have accomplished. We will be holding elections for our 

second semester Xavier Student Leadership team, upon our 

return in January. 

Thank you to everyone for all the donations that were sent in 

this week for Catholic Charities!  All of our families were so 

generous!

Kindergarten Experience will be held at Xavier Catholic School on 

Thursday, January 19, 2017 from 9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m. Please 

spread the word and invite anyone who may have an interest in 

the best Catholic education in the world!! J

On behalf of our faculty and staff, I would like to extend to each 

of you a very blessed Christmas and a holy New Year! 



A Note from Sister Jane

As we lit the third candle on our "Living" Advent 
Wreath this week, we prayed for patience. In these 
days of busy preparation and anxious expectation, 
the virtue of patience is in great demand!Keeping 
Jesus as the reason for the season does help to 
keep a perspective on our many and varied 
activities!

Here at school we try to extend the Advent Season 
by forestalling as many Christmas festivities as 
possible, but in our media driven society, this ideal is 
nearly impossible to accomplish!

The children's Christmas program set the scene --
and, ready or not, launched us all into the Christmas 
Spirit. Classroom doors are artistically and creatively 
decorated. The ChrismonTree (a lighted tree with 
Monograms of Christ) will soon be redecorated into 
a more traditional CHRISTMAS TREE.  A Manger 
scene in the chapel will be the main attraction.

Weather permitting students will walk over to Ross 
Hall (the SCL nursing facility) and sing some 
Christmas Carols.The Sisters always "light up" when 
the children do anything for them. The presence of 
children always brings happy memories of days of 
yore -- as most of them are former teachers.

So in the true Christmas Spirit, I wish each of you a 
most blessed and joyous Christmas. As we gift each 
other with love, presence, and presents, let us hold 
dear the true meaning of Christmas.

5th & 6 th grade sang to the Sister at Ross Hall

3rd grade placed first in our Advent Door 
Decorating Contest

St. Mary students read to our first grade class

Students lighting the ´Livingµ Advent wreath

Closing ceremony for the Year of Mercy



Preschool

3 day classes Christmas Program

2 day classes Christmas Program

Santa Ranger visited the Preschool

Leadership decorated the Christmas Tree

Xavier Staff donated to Kaw Valley Center in 
Leavenworth for their Advent Service Project

Thank you Xavier Families for all your generous 
donations to Catholic Charities!



Our mission at Xavier is to 
keep Christ as the center of 
our daily lives and to care 
for one another in a loving

and safe learning 
environment.

Xavier
Catholic School

News From PTO

Jean Day on Friday, January 6 th

when you bring in one ream of 

paper, aluminum cans or box tops

In case of Inclement Weather

LRCSS will follow USD 453 
announcements for closures on 
the local news stations.  If there is 
ŀ άƭŀǘŜ ǎǘŀǊǘέΣ ǎǘŀŦŦ ŀƴŘ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ 
report to school at 9:15 a.m. with 
students required to report at 
9:45 a.m.


